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Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 

 

 

 

 

The Peanuts Papers! 

Upcoming Assignments: 

• 4th grade Bible: Students will learn about 

the death and resurrection of Jesus. They 

will memorize John 20:31 for Friday.  

• 4th grade history: This week, students 

continue to learn about the battles of the 

Revolutionary War. 

• 4th/5th grade science: Students are 

preparing for a test on Friday over Chapter 

5.   

• 5th/6th grade history: Students are 

continuing to learn about Chinese 

Americans’ struggle to integrate into 

American society. They will also learn 

about women’s suffrage. 

• 6th grade science: Students are preparing 

for a test on Friday over Chapter 5.   

Upcoming Events:  

• Mileage Club- T/F 

• Tae Kwon Do- W 

• PE- Th 

Contact Information 

Email: lbergen@burgeterrace.org 

Phone: 317-862.5238 Ext. 46 

General Information: 

The Fifth and Sixth graders had a fun field trip last week to see a play about the 

Underground Railroad. Can you believe that February is almost over? Just a few 

reminders for this week. Please make sure that your child is coming to school in the 

proper uniform each day. We have had students that are not prepared for chapel, 

gym, Tae kwon do, or mileage club because they are missing either their chapel shoes 

or PE clothes. Also, please make sure to check your child(ren)’s assignment pads to 

ensure they are completing all their work on time and bringing it with them to school. In 

addition, please make sure your child arrives on time each day to school. Arriving late 

disrupts class and puts unnecessary stress on children to remember everything to bring 

to class without proper time to get ready. Have a wonderful week! 
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4th Grade Math Message 

Because of Map Growth we will 

only have three days of class, 

but we will forge ahead onto 

the very practical Chapter 10 - 

Measurement. It would be a plus 

if sometime in the next week or 

so you could have your 4th 

grader measure a few objects 

around the house. Also, when 

you are driving, they may want 

you to let them know the 

beginning and ending of a mile 

on your odometer! 

 

Have a blessed week! 

 

~Mrs. Rejko 

 

   Language Arts   

             A note from Mrs. Baker 
Reading 

4th & 5th: This week and next we will research 

famous African Americans. Fourth grade will 

write informative essays based on the 

American they are studying while fifth grade 

will research inventions these Americans have 

designed to make our lives easier. The fifth 

graders will write a persuasive essay from the 

inventor's perspective to promote their 

inventions.  

*Reading Journal due Tuesday 

 

English 

4th & 5th: During our English time we will 

complete our MAP testing. Please make every 

effort to have your child at school this week!  

 

Spelling 

4th & 5th: Test on Tuesday 
 


